

Dear Valued Customer,

This year has seen formidable challenges for our families and businesses, as the patterns of construction have seen great irregularity in demand and opportunity. These significant swings unfortunately create obstacles in the manufacturing of key raw materials. After several months of volatility, the industry is now indicating a return to more normal and anticipated levels in the broader polyurethane market contributing to a significant shortfall in supply. As a result, Huntsman Building Solutions will be implementing a price increase of \$.08 per pound on all polyurethane systems effective October 5th, 2020 (or as contracts allow).

We appreciate your understanding and stand ready to assist you in optimizing your business with world-class products, technical support and service. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to your Huntsman Building Solutions Territory Manager.

Best Regards,

Doug Kramer

US President, Huntsman Building Solutions